Editor's Note

It has been our endeavour to bring the journal to the one of the international
standard. Nothing can be achieved overnight save maybe awindfall. I am sure that
ihe readers wouldﬁnd it not far from our committment of transition towards the
better. I hope that the quality of the papers would entice compared to the previous
issues. The credit goes to the contributors, the editors can only prioritize and lay
them out. It is no doubt a reflection of the research work our resolute members are
doing. It is our IAPMR members and those interested in speciality, who can keep
up the tempo and contribute towards the advancement by constantly exploiting
quality research and more importantly write quality papers and of course send it
Jorpublication. I am happy to proclaim that the editorial office is having a good flow

- of incoming papers for publication. We are grateful | '

We shall highly appreciate if our members continue to pour in papers and other
articles or even a letter of interest to the clinicians in the speciality and we all can
see our vow realized of having two issues per year or even more. Doing all this
requires a lot of resources, specially financial, where we are sadly impoverished.
This was one of the reasons why we were forced (o take the harsh decision of
‘restricting our publication back to once a year and on top of that miss one issue
as well. Abutting, there have been many extraneous distractions beyond our
control, that prevented us from working to our utmost attainent.I hope that the
readers would over look our restraints and accept the current :ssue to bring the

Joumal up-to date.

I am very much optimistic that if the members make a little extra effort to fetch
a couple to advertisement or donations for the journal to fortify our financial
position, we shall be able to conjure the ecstatic face of our adored _]oumal more

Srequently.
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